
Even Banks 
Celebrate the 
HOLIDAY! 
Be Prepared for a 
July Payment Delay

a general agency of The United Methodist Church



Getting Your First  
Benefit Payment this July? 

4792/052119

BE PREPARED FOR A PAYMENT DELAY

Initial benefit payments are sent to your bank electronically on the second 
business day of the month and are typically available in your account within 
three business days.

Since the banks observe the July 4th holiday, be prepared to receive your  
July benefit payment a few days later than usual. Future months’ payments 
will be available in your bank account on the first business day of each month.

All Payments Are Made by Direct Deposit
Elect it or change your bank information online in Benefits Access 

(benefitsaccess.org) or download a Direct Deposit form from 
wespath.org/assets/1/7/3016.pdf

Complete it and send it to Wespath Benefits and Investments.
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